

Dear Pastors and Praying Friends,

March 2025 Prayer Letter

Hello from the great state of Alaska! We are in the village of Kiana again. We were here this same time last year. It has been so good to get back and see familiar faces. This is our second trip to Kiana, and our fourth trip to Alaska. Please pray for the Lord to open the spiritually blinded eyes of folks here. It seems so many live without any hope and just "exist" rather than having a purpose. Would you pray for our family as we try to minister up here?

Our whole family is involved in the ministry. Janya has established good relationships with several of the women here. Joshua leads the singing for the services while Annie plays the piano. For Kings Kids, we all chip in to play, sing and tell Bible stories.

Earlier this year we were able to be at Brooklyn Baptist Church in Chesnee, SC for their missions revival. From there we travelled to Lambert, MS to Faith Baptist Church for a mission's Sunday. We thank the Lord for those opportunities. Please pray as we continue to raise monthly support and do the ministry at the same time.

The Lord has been blessing the Bible handout ministry. We have seen several people trust Christ as their Savior! We have had some people come up to us and ask for prayer. Many have said they are struggling with things like alcohol, depression and addictions. I have been able to preach to people that are typically not just going to show up at a church service on Sundays. I'm so thankful for these opportunities! I believe public ministry must be more and more prevalent in days to come. We as the church have an open door to take what we have to the world.

I have a special unspoken prayer request. May the Lord richly bless you all!

In Christ, Duane Earwood Micah 6:8 470-309-8519



